
Dear Members of the Carson Family Charitable Trust,

My name is Victoria Hannaford, and I am a junior from New London, CT. Thank you very much

for your continuous financial support that allows me to attend Kenyon with greater ease. This

year my younger sister is also attending college, so this scholarship means that I am able to

attend Kenyon without placing a significant burden on my family. My time at Kenyon has been

amazing and has already created a lasting impact on my life. This year has been my favorite year

yet, as campus life has returned to normal. I feel that I have truly become a crucial part of the

community. I am an Economics and History double major and I have recently declared a minor

in Statistics as well. This semester is the first time that I have gotten to take Economics electives

and I find both classes very interesting. My Econ of Regulation class examines economics from a

legal standpoint, as we discuss antitrust regulation and specific antitrust cases. This is my

favorite class because I am interested in pursuing a career in law and it ties both of my interests

together. I really enjoy the variety of classes that I am able to take within my majors, as I believe

they truly allow me to take advantage of the liberal arts experience. Outside of the classroom I

am a member of the Women’s soccer team, the Business and Finance Committee on Student

Council, and the Kenyon Pre-Law Society. This year, my soccer team won our conference

regular season championship! I was recently named team captain which has been a huge honor

and I look forward to having this crucial role next season. I also work for the Office of Student

Engagement, which has been a great way for me to understand the inner workings of campus life

from both a student and administrative standpoint. On behalf of my family, I would like to thank

you again for your continued generosity. Best,

Victoria Hannaford ‘24


